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July 28, 1980

Mr. Harold Denton

Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

The meeting held between our staffs on July 16, 1980,
was helpful in obtaining the information for OTA's study on
nuclear power plant standardization. We very much appreciate
your cooperation.

As [ mentioned in my letter of June 11, 1980, a workshop
will be held on either August 27 and 28 or September 2 and 3,
1980. Mr. William Kane, a member of your staff with extensive
experience in the policy issues on standardization is an ideal
participant in the workshop. We would very much like Mr. Kane
to attend if possible. Arrangements for Mr. Kane's attendance
could be made by your staff through Ed Abbott (225-5655) in
OTA's Energy Program.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,

80073102394



